
Are you a new SIRT? 

A new forum is being created for next 
generation SIRTs!
This is a great opportunity for those new to the 
field to have their voices heard and receive 
knowledge sharing. 

If you or any of your colleagues are interested 
in joining this group, sign up here: 
https://capsllc.wufoo.com/forms/next-gen-
sirt-collaboration-a-interest-form/

https://capsllc.wufoo.com/forms/next-gen-sirt-collaboration-a-interest-form/
https://capsllc.wufoo.com/forms/next-gen-sirt-collaboration-a-interest-form/


Conference in Review:

- Themes / Outcomes
- Fedoras required ?

Share 
your 
Feedback!



SAVE THE DATE FOR THE NEXT: 

Tentatively: 

April 7 – 10, 2025
We hope to see you there!
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